
NEWS RELEASE 
Public Information Office, 400 NW 2 Ave., Room 220, Miami, Florida 33128 

(305) 603-6420 

 

Prepared by:  Reviewed by:  
 

Case:  
 

Transmittal Date & Time  
 

Jorge R. Colina, Chief of Police 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: October 20, 2020  
 

Subject:   CHIEF’S STATEMENT     
 

 

 

We are aware of the photograph being 

circulated of a Miami Police officer wearing a 

political mask in uniform.  

 

This behavior is unacceptable, a violation of 

departmental policy, and is being addressed 

immediately.  

 

 

Jorge R. Colina 

Chief of Police 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ofc. Kenia Fallat     Cmdr. Freddie Cruz II    
 

N/A 
 

October 20, 2020 

 
 

 


